
 

 
 

 
RENOVATION NOTICE FOR SWISS-GARDEN BEACH RESORT KUANTAN 

 
 
Dear Valued Guest, 
 
Warmest Greetings from Swiss-Garden Beach Resort Kuantan! 
 
We are thrilled to announce that we will soon be undergoing renovations in Garden Terrace 
Restaurant, Swiss Deli and Lobby. These enhancements are designed to elevate your 
experience and ensure that our facilities continue to meet the needs and expectations of our 
honoured guests. 

Renovation Details 
 
Renovation will commence from 1 November 2024 and is projected to be completed by 30 
April 2025. Works will be carried out from 10:00am to 6:00pm daily.  
 
There will be varying levels of noise due to the drilling and construction exercise during this 
period, hence we would like to ensure that you are well-informed on our schedule: 
 
November - December 2024 : Low noise level as initial work begins. 
January - February 2025 : High noise level due to increased construction activities. 
March 2025 : Noise levels will transition from high to medium. 
April 2025 : Noise levels will decrease to low as we complete the renovations. 
 
During the renovation period, the Hibiscus Ballroom will be used as Breakfast venue while 
The Blossom Chinese restaurant caters to Lunch & Dinner guests.  Malibu will remain in 
operations throughout the duration. 
 
We wish to assure that you that your esteemed guests, will be assigned to rooms located 
away from the renovated section and all disruptions will be kept to a minimal level. Every 
effort will be made to ensure that our guests continue to enjoy their stay with us. Our other 
services will remain operational to cater to your needs. 
 
We apologize for any inconveniences caused, and we highly appreciate your cooperation and 
understanding. Please feel free to get in touch with us if you need any assistance. 
 
Thank you. 
 
The Management 


